
Yesterday, food and presents were delivered to dozens of Cornwall
families. Thanks to the volunteers and benefactors who made this event
possible. As the low temperatures continue to be in the forecast, the
Food and Fuel Fund will continue to provide assistance to residents in
need. Please contact the Becky Hurlburt in the Social Services office at:
socialservices@cornwallct.gov if you are in need. Thanks to the many
donors who have contributed to the Food and Fuel Fund! To make a
contribution, you can mail in a check to PO Box 97, Cornwall CT 06753 or
you can click this link to donate through papal. 
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Hello Friends,

With below zero temperatures and a dusting of snow, we wish you a happy
holiday season!

Thanks goes out to the Cornwall Association for illuminating the villages.
The 12 Days of Christmas display in West Cornwall by local artists is well
worth a trip to see.

Getting ready for the bad weather ahead is important. A guide for
personal emergency preparedness is available here. If you need a 911
sign or want to be called during a winter storm, please contact the
Selectmen’s office at 860-672-4959 or Selectmen@cornwallct.gov. It is
important that each house has a visible 911 sign at the end of the
driveways so that our first responders can find residents in an
emergency situation. 

Sincerely,
Gordon M. Ridgway
1st Selectman

Jane Hall
Administrative Assistant                                                                          

email: selectmen@cornwallct.gov
phone: 860-672-4959

email: assistant@cornwallct.gov

Have a fun and safe holiday!

We are looking forward to the New Year. On January 1st the pancake
breakfast returns to the UCC Parish house at 8 Bolton Hill Road from 9 to
noon. Ice Skating will start at Hotchkiss School every Saturday from 7 to
8pm. 

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=PL23SZ2ASYYPQ
https://uwc.211ct.org/get-help/warmingcenters/

